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1. Quotes 

 

District Goals*:  
FACILITIES & MAINTENANCE- By 2026, Manor ISD will proactively provide facilities to 

ensure 100% of scholars will have safe, well-maintained, environmentally sustainable, and 

community accessible facilities.  
 

Bottom of Form 
 

Background Information: 
This renovation will involve the purchase and installation of a new serving line at Presidential 

Meadows Elementary School and the removal and disposal of the current serving line. The 

current serving line is no longer functioning and is not able to be repaired as needed.  

Fiscal Implications: 

The cost of this project is $176,022 and will be paid for with the Food and Nutrition 

Department’s fund balance. 

Administrative Recommendation:  
The Administration recommends that the Board authorize the Administration to approve the 

purchase of a new serving line at Presidential Meadows Elementary School.  

 

Proposed Motion Language:  
“I move that the Board approve the purchase of a new serving line at Presidential Meadows 
Elementary School under an interlocal, The Interlocal Purchasing System, and delegate 
authority to Superintendent or designee to negotiate and/or execute an agreement.”  
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